
   Tiger Print 

"Making Disciples for Life"   -  Matthew 28:19 - 20 
  

September 8, 2022  
  

 

 Sunday, October 2 9:00 am Cherub Choir 

 Sunday, October 16 9:00 am Junior Choir 

 Sunday, October 23 9:00 am Children’s Choir 

    

 Sunday, Novmber 6 9:00 am Junior Choir 

 Sunday, Novmber 13 9:00 am Children’s Choir 

 Sunday, Novmber 20 9:00 am Cherub Choir 

    

 Saturday, December 17 5:00 pm Children’s Christmas Service 

Children are asked to arrive 15 minutes before service.  Choir attendance at worship services 

and special events will count on the student’s grade.  
Cherub Choir:  Kindergarten - 2nd Grade        Children’s Choir:  3rd - 5th Grade        Jr. Choir:  6th - 8th Grade 

 

 

St. Peter’s Church will be celebrating Back To Church Weekend, September 

10 & 11th.  We invite all students who are able, to join together to sing this 

weekend.  This is not required but students will be given extra credit should they 

attend.  Students may choose to sing at the worship service that works best for 

the family. Please meet in Concordia Hall (church basement) 15 minutes prior to 

the service.  Children in K – 2nd grade will be dismissed to go down for the 

Children’s lesson and they can then sit with their parents.  Students’ 3rd – 8th 

must bring a note if they are to be dismissed to their parents after singing.  

  Saturday, September 10th   at 5:00 p.m.  

                                      Sunday, September 11th 9:00 a.m. 

Thursday 8 3:35 – 4:15 PM LEGOS Club Grades 2 - 4 

  4:00 PM Play Date at the Park PRK – 1st Grade 

  6:00 PM A-Team Volleyball @ St. John’s, Portage 

Saturday 10 11:45 AM Cross Country Meet @ Spring Green 

  5:00 PM Back To Church Weekend – Children Sing 

Sunday 11 9:00 AM Back To Church Weekend – Children Sing 

Monday 12 5/6:00 PM Girls’ Volleyball home vs. St. Pat’s, Mauston 

  6:00 PM Board of Christian Education  

   Mrs. Vossen Day! Wear PINK!! 

Tuesday 13 5/6:00 PM Girls’ Volleyball home vs. St. Mary’s, Richland Center 

Wednesday 14 8:20 AM Chapel 

Thursday 15 3:35-4:15 PM Legos Club grades K & 1st  

  5/6:00 PM Girls’ Volleyball @ St. Mary’s Portage 

Friday 16 1:00 PM 
RAHS Homecoming Parade –  

Wear your Reedsburg Beaver Colors 



PARENT-TEACHER LEAGUE UPCOMING EVENTS!! 
 

September 9 - The deadline for SCHOOL SPIRITWEAR ORDERS is FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER. 9TH! 

Get ready for School Spirit Day! Great quality from local Checkered Flag and a new 

stocking cap this year! Expected delivery is around October 17th. Please make checks 

payable to St. Peter’s PTL. 

 

September 19  – FIRST PTL MEETING – 5:30 PM in the 8th grade classroom – We will have a 

short meet and greet, look at the meeting schedule for the year, and start to organize 

upcoming events. Your PTL is looking for one or two “Room Parent” volunteers per 

classroom. Responsibilities include working with classroom teachers for support and 

communication with other families of the classroom. 

  

PTL LEADERSHIP CONTACTS: 

Tristin Rothwell – E-mail: rothwellfam@gmail.com Phone: 608-434-1018 

Amanda Burton – Email: aburton.iccc@gmail.com Phone: 608-495-0624 

Jacky Kruse - Email: jacquelyn.kruse@gmail.com Phone: 920-213-7906 

Anitra Townsend - Email: Anitra.bennett@gmail.com Phone: 262-903-2337 

 

 

  LET’S CELEBRATE OUR STAFF!! 
 

As the year goes by and our teachers and staff are blessed with another birthday, we will 

join them in celebrating.  A special day will be chosen and the celebration begins. 
 

Monday, September 12th, is Mrs. Vossen Day.  Wear PINK!!!  Happy Birthday Mrs. Vossen!! 
 

 

STUDENTS……DO WE KNOW WHERE YOUR PARENTS ARE?? 
 

Please make sure to have your Emergency Contact Form returned to the office ASAP.  It is very 

important that we know how to reach our student’s parents if needed. 

 

HOW DO I PAY MY TUITION? 
 

Monthly statements are emailed on the 1st of each month. Payments may be made at MyProcare.com. 

Payments may also be made by check, cash or credit card and directed to the school office.  If you 

HAVE NOT received your emailed tuition statement, (September 2) we do not have your correct email 

address on file.   

 

LEGOS CLUB PICKUP  
The person picking up students from LEGOS Club must use the Pine Street Entrance to the lower level 
and come to the room when the door is opened at 4:15 pm .  

 
 
KICKING OFF THE ST. PETER’S SPORTS SEASON!!  
 
Girls’ Volleyball will begin the season with an away match on Thursday, 
September 8 at St. John’s, Portage, with an A-team beginning at 6:00 pm.  
 
St. Peter’s Cross-Country Team will participate in their first meet on Saturday, 

September 10, in Spring Green beginning at 11:45 a.m. 
 



 
Ms. Becca Erdman will be taking on the duties of School Librarian.  If you would like to 

volunteer your services during class library time or the upcoming book fair in 

November, please contact Ms. Erdman at rebeccaerdman@saintpetersls@gmail.com.  

 

 
SPAGHETTI DINNER & SILENT AUCTION 

 

It is that time of year again when the planning begins for the Spaghetti Dinner & Silent Auction.  Tickets 

will be coming home today with the youngest member of your family.  If you are not able to join us, 

please offer your tickets to neighbors, friends and family.   

 

ST. PETER’S SPAGHETTI DINNER 

& SILENT AUCTION 
 

Friday, October 28, 2022 

4:30-7:00 PM 

 

Advance Ticket Price: $8.00 for adults, $4.00 for children 5 – 12 years old,  

Children 4 and under are FREE. 
Tickets will be $1.00 more at the door 

Carry-outs are available. 

 

If you are interested in helping with this event, please contact the office at  

524-4066, ext. 1, to lend a helping hand. 

 

RAHS HOMECOMING PARADE 
 
Kindergarten thru 8th grade will be walking to downtown Reedsburg to attend the RAHS 
Homecoming Parade on Friday, September 16.  The parade begins at approx. 2:00 p.m. 
and we will be returning to school before the end of the school day. Cheer on your 
Reedsburg Beavers by wearing your Blue & White / Beaver apparel. Permission slips are 
coming home with students today.  

 
 
YOUTH GROUP   
 
Jr. Youth will meet on Wednesday, September 28th from 6:00 -8:00, in the school gym. Betsy VanEtten 
will be the main leader of the youth group.  Watch the Tiger Print and church bulletin for more Jr Youth 
dates.   
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KEEPING IN TOUCH  
 

The St. Peter’s Tiger Print is a weekly (Thursday) newsletter that will bring you all the up to-date 

happenings at St. Peter’s School.  If you did not receive the emailed copy, then we do not have your 

correct email address on file.  Please contact the school office at stpetersreedsburg@gmail.com to 

update that information.  Contact the school office if you would like to receive a paper copy.  

 

St. Peter’s Lutheran Church & School - 608-524-4066 

Phone Extension / Email List 
 

Rev. Paul Crolius   5223  paulcrolius@ymail.com 

Roger Tessendorf - Principal 5225  rogertessendorf@saintpetersls.com 

Cindy Nellessen - Office  5222  cindynellessen@saintpetersls.com 

Pre-K - Krista Gunther  5227  kristagunther@saintpetersls.com 

5K – Janet Hanold   5246  janethanold@saintpetersls.com 

1st Gr. - Michelle Crolius  5228  michellecrolius@saintpetersls.com 

2nd Gr. – Caitlyn Wood  5229  caitlynwood@saintpetersls.com 

3rd Gr. - Theresa Braun  5234  theresabraun@saintpetersls.com 

4th Gr.  Rachael Vossen  5235  rachaelvossen@saintpetersls.com 

5th Gr - Phil Rogers   5232  philrogers@saintpetersls.com 

6th Gr. - Matt Dehn   5233  mattdehn@saintpetersls.com 

7th Gr. – Rebecca Erdman 5231  rebeccaerdman@saintpetersls.com 

8th Gr. - Sharon Craker  5230  sharoncraker@saintpetersls.com 
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